
 
 

Finance Advisory Committee 
Notice of Cancellation 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Finance Advisory 
Committee scheduled for September 11, 2024, has been cancelled due to the 
need to move the location of the Regular Meeting. 
 
Please note that in place of a Regular Meeting a Special Meeting of the Finance 
Advisory Committee will be held on September 11, 2024 at 7:00pm. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Finance Advisory Committee is scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 9, 2024 
 
 

BY: 
 
John Figueroa 
John Figueroa 
Secretary, Financial Advisory Committee 
 
 
 

 


